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Inquiry into the Government's management of the Powerhouse Museum in NSW 
 
I am very strongly against moving the Powerhouse Museum for the following reasons: 
 
1. The risks of the move which includes damage to collections,  
Cost overruns and the cost of operations at Parramatta. 
 
2. The consequences of flood at the site at Parramatta in light of the flood 
Event in February 2020. 
 
3. The huge impact on the heritage status of the Ultimo site and heritage items 
At Willow Grove and the Fleet Street precinct at Parramatta  
 
4. The use of the proceeds from.the proposed sale of the  
Site at Ultimo. 
 
 
I was born and raised in Sydney and have visited the Powerhouse Museum frequently 
 
Therefore, I.am very concerned about its future. 
 
Thank you for taking my comments into serious consideration. 


